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September 23-27, 2024

| pray you oll had a blessed weekend! Thankfully it will be a little cooler this week. Here
are the notes for the week:

% Reminders:
o | will be sending home a sheet with spelling words and a reading bookmark.
Please work on them at home as we are working on them at home.
o We have chapel on Monday to support project Timothy.
o Picture day is Monday, September 23. Bring in your paper order sheets or
order online if you'd like pictures.
% Red folders
o Please make sure you are double checking that your child has his or her red
folder. This makes it so much easier for Mrs. Schultz and me to deliver
papers and communicate with you.
% Water bottles
o Two notes on water bottles:
m Please make sure you send one. It prevents your child from leaving
the room during class because it is warm.
m Please make sure the bottle does not leak. I've had students bring in
cracked bottles or bottles that do not shut. It just causes a mess.
Thank youl!
* Here's what we will be learning this week:
o Science we will learn about animals and their offspring.
o Math we will learn how to make shapes on geoboards, drawing pictures for
stories, and pennies.
o Christ Light we will learn stories about the beginning of Jesus ministry.
o Superkids we will learn the sound SH, write our final draft of personal
narratives, using pronouns, and cause/effect.
o Music we will work on high/low and fast/slow.

Please let me know if you have any questions this week.

Mrs. Trimmer






